
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that in 2021 we will be reducing our school fees.  

We are mindful of the financial pressures being faced by many families and our 

new fee structure will include additional fee relief for families on lower incomes.  

A full schedule of our fees is attached and available on our website. 

The fee reduction will not impact the quality of education at our school. We will 

continue our commitment to the care, wellbeing and academic development 

of our students. 

For more information please contact me or Jodi Jansons, Finance Officer. 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mia Harms 

Principal  
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